
 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, February 24, 2021 
Via Zoom 

Present: Matthew Yamada, Band Director Barbara Velona, Band Support 
Scott Eriksen, Band Director Abby Rosacia, Treasurer 
Jason Higashionna, President Nancy Lord, Secretary 

Meeting called to order at 6:35pm.


Jason stated that Heather has another 23 masks ready. Will need to verify with her whether 
they have been washed. If not, band directors will wash.


Jason asked Matt to contact Shane Eguchi for a more detailed invoice for his requested 
reimbursement, as original invoice cannot be located.


Scott stated that he has met with Ewa Makai Middle School’s band director, Rebecca Ciardelli 
and she would like to set up a parent meeting via Zoom after Spring Break. Would like to 
include Ilima band at meeting also. Topics to be addressed are a parent Q&A, discuss future 
band plans, with a possible timeline, play Honey Baby video. Jason would like to begin 
planning for this event now.


Directors stated they are hoping for summer marching band rehearsals, based on what will be 
allowed from administration.


Matt will send out the parent letter.


Abby has requested an invoice from Charms as our current plan renews on 4/26/21. Jason 
stated he is open to looking into other options instead of Charms, if board deems necessary.


Jason stated he and Kathy would like to personally purchase and donate a piece of music to 
the band. Directors will look into options and get back to him.


Jason will get a quote on the four levels of marching band pins. The minimum quantity 
purchase for each set of pins is 100. He will inventory what we currently have and will provide a 
quote to board prior to purchasing. Board agreed to purchase medals for the Seniors, similar to 
last years, but a bit smaller in size. Production takes approximately one month for pins and 
medals. Would like to present all to students prior to end of school year.


Board agreed to meet again next Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 6:30pm via Zoom.


Meeting adjourned at 7:07pm.


